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On August 20th the second president of Seilo Co. Ltd., Seong-beon Yu was inaugurated. 

 

The event took place in the headquarter's education center, and the event proceeded with an opening, 

prayer, an offering of a bouquet of flowers, an inauguratory speech, a congratulatory speech (Tongil 

Group Chairman No Hi Pak) and closing ceremony. After the ceremony there was a luncheon, and on site 

meeting with managers. 

 

 
 



 
 

President Seong-beon Yu said in his inaugural speech that he would take the lead to develop Seilo and 

give 100% to succeed in reaching the goal of vision 2020. 

 

  

 

Also, Chairman No Hi Pak blessed the future of Seilo through a congratulatory message, and gave 

encouragement saying he wished Seilo could develop and become a place where all employees could 

become one. 

 

We look forward to Seilo leaping forward through the inauguration for the new president. 

 

 


